
Maths  Year 1  will be adding and 

subtracting numbers within 10, followed by 

exploring the names of 2-D and 3-D shapes. 

Year 2 will be adding and subtracting 

numbers. They will begin by adding and 

subtracting two-digit numbers with ones, 

followed by two-digit numbers with tens, and 

finally two-digit numbers and two-digit 

numbers. At the end of this half term, Year 2 

will learn the names and properties of 2-D 

and 3-D shapes. 

DT This half term the children will be 

creating their own healthy snack. They will 

taste a range of healthy fillings, different types 

of bread and decide which one they would like 

to create their healthy snack with. They will 

learn the skills of cutting, grating, peeling and 

spreading. 

RE Our RE topic will explore the idea of 

belonging and caring, discussing how people 

show that they care. 

Science In Science this half term the children will be 

learning to recognise sources of light, sources of sound, 

categorising electrical appliances and drawing an 

electrical circuit. We will carry out a range of practical 

investigations to experiment with light, sound and 

electricity.  

English    

In English, VK1 will be continuing to follow 

Grammarsaurus to learn and understand the use of 

grammar in sentences. 

T12 and P2 will explore the story of ‘Lost and Found’. 

They will begin by creating a WANTED poster for the 

lost penguin in the story, using a range of expanded 

noun phrases. They will then use the iPads to research 

penguins and create a written non-chronological 

report. 

Computing We will continue to use the 

programme ’Purple Mash’ to explore and create 

mazes using the computer.  

PE This half term the children will taking part 

in a ‘GymFit circuit’ using a range of gym 

equipment and parts of their bodies. In Outdoor 

PE the children will be exploring different ways 

to run and how to be a champion at running. 

Music  The children will work with our 

specialist Music teacher to learn a range of 

instruments and songs. 

PSHE  During this half term we will explore the 

topic of ‘Happy Minds’. The children will discuss their 

feelings and emotions and take part in ‘healthy 

breathing’. 

Please remember to remove earrings for PE days and 

if your child attends after school clubs. 

History We will finding out about the events of 

the Gunpowder plot. The children will learn who Guy 

Fawkes was, why he created the Gunpowder plot, and 

what happened during this time. We will consider the 

significance of this event. 

Geography– We will be learning about the key 

features of England and Scotland. 


